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Decisions of the meeting of the Cabinet 
held at 9.30 am on Tuesday, 7th July, 2020 

at the Virtual Meeting via Teams   
 

 
Present 

 
Councillor M S Robson (in the Chair) 

 
 
Councillor P R Wilkinson 

Mrs B S Fortune 
Mrs I Sanderson 
 

Councillor S Watson 
D A Webster 
 

 
Also in Attendance 

 
Councillor P Atkin 

P Bardon 
M A Barningham 
D B Elders 
B Griffiths 
K G Hardisty 
 

Councillor N A Knapton 
Mrs J W Mortimer 
J Noone 
M G Taylor 
D Watkins 
 

 
CA.61 Future High Street Fund 

All Wards 
 
The subject of the decision: 
 
This report sought approval for the Future High Streets Fund Business Case for 
Northallerton to be submitted to the Ministry of Housing Communities and Local 
Government.  The Business Case had to be submitted to Ministry of Housing 
Communities and Local Government by 30 July 2020 and successful bids would 
be announced at the end of September. 
 
Alternative options considered: 
 
None. 
 
The reason for the decision: 
 
The Future High Streets Fund was part of the Government’s ‘Our Plan for the High 
Street’ and would provide co-funding towards capital projects that brought 
transformative change. 
 



Cabinet 
7 July 2020 

 

 

The Decision: 
 
That Cabinet approves and recommends to Council that:- 
 
(1) the Future High Streets Fund Business Case for Northallerton is submitted 

to the Ministry of Housing Communities and Local Government; and  
 
(2) a report be brought to Cabinet on the finalised capital and revenue costs. 
 
 
 
The meeting closed at 10.37 am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Leader of the Council 
 


